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Peloton's plan for the former Garston industrial
site on Blackburne Street is on hold. Liverpool
City Council will visit the area in the next few
weeks before making a decision.

This is a small victory for our campaign to stop
Peloton using this site for industrial storage. But
we need to keep telling the Council and polluting
companies they are not welcome here!

We want to see this land developed for the benefit
of our community and not as part of the re-
industrilisation of Garston.

You can still object to the Peloton plan.
Contact the Council at planning@liverpool.gov.uk
quoting this reference: 22f/2806.

To find out more text us at 07907 462070. Leave
your name and address and we will contact you
with details of the site visit. Or you can look at the
L19 Action Group's Facebook site.


